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Karen Hesse has achieved many honors for her more than twenty books over the course of her award-
winning career: the Newbery Medal, the Scott O'Dell Historical Fiction Award, the MacArthur Fellowship
"Genius" Award, and the Christopher Medal. Her novels burn with intensity, and keenly felt, deeply
researched, and are memorable for their imagination and intelligence.

So it is with great pride and excitement that we present Karen Hesse's first novel in over five years: Brooklyn
Bridge.

It's the summer of 1903 in Brooklyn and all fourteen-year-old Joseph Michtom wants is to experience the
thrill, the grandeur, and the electricity of the new amusement park at Coney Island. But that doesn't seem
likely. Ever since his parents—Russian immigrants—invented the stuffed Teddy Bear five months ago,
Joseph's life has turned upside down. No longer do the Michtom's gather family and friends around the
kitchen table to talk. No longer is Joseph at leisure to play stickball with the guys. Now, Joseph works. And
complains. And falls in love. And argues with Mama and Papa. And falls out of love. And hopes. Joseph
hopes he'll see Coney Island soon. He hopes that everything will turn right-side up again. He hopes his luck
hasn't run out—because you never know.

Through all the warmth, the sadness, the frustration, and the laughter of one big, colorful family, Newbery
Medalist Karen Hesse builds a stunning story of the lucky, the unlucky, and those in between, and reminds
us that our lives—all our lives—are fragile, precious, and connected.
Brooklyn Bridge is a 2009 Bank Street - Best Children's Book of the Year.
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From reader reviews:

Luther Brown:

The reserve with title Brooklyn Bridge posesses a lot of information that you can understand it. You can get
a lot of help after read this book. This specific book exist new expertise the information that exist in this e-
book represented the condition of the world now. That is important to yo7u to find out how the improvement
of the world. That book will bring you inside new era of the internationalization. You can read the e-book in
your smart phone, so you can read that anywhere you want.

Carmen Russell:

You can find this Brooklyn Bridge by go to the bookstore or Mall. Just viewing or reviewing it might to be
your solve trouble if you get difficulties on your knowledge. Kinds of this publication are various. Not only
simply by written or printed but also can you enjoy this book through e-book. In the modern era just like
now, you just looking by your local mobile phone and searching what their problem. Right now, choose your
current ways to get more information about your publication. It is most important to arrange you to
ultimately make your knowledge are still upgrade. Let's try to choose right ways for you.

Dolores Rawson:

Do you like reading a book? Confuse to looking for your best book? Or your book had been rare? Why so
many question for the book? But any people feel that they enjoy to get reading. Some people likes reading
through, not only science book but additionally novel and Brooklyn Bridge or even others sources were
given expertise for you. After you know how the fantastic a book, you feel want to read more and more.
Science publication was created for teacher as well as students especially. Those books are helping them to
add their knowledge. In some other case, beside science e-book, any other book likes Brooklyn Bridge to
make your spare time much more colorful. Many types of book like this.

Harrison Bowman:

As a student exactly feel bored for you to reading. If their teacher asked them to go to the library as well as
to make summary for some guide, they are complained. Just small students that has reading's soul or real
their passion. They just do what the educator want, like asked to go to the library. They go to generally there
but nothing reading critically. Any students feel that reading is not important, boring and also can't see
colorful photos on there. Yeah, it is to get complicated. Book is very important to suit your needs. As we
know that on this period of time, many ways to get whatever you want. Likewise word says, many ways to
reach Chinese's country. So , this Brooklyn Bridge can make you feel more interested to read.
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